
WB6TOU-12 Reaches Mongolia
wspr

Another first for the intrepid Balloon, yesterday the 28th of
November in the evening (PST) the Balloons utilized its 20m
transmitter  to  report  its  position  over  Mongolia.  Several
stations on the 20m band heard the beacon one from Russia one
from China and two from Japan. I’m sure David Voit was pleased
to hear from WB6TOU after a several day absence during  its
long journey over Russia. The addition of the WSPR transmitter
proved its importance in tracking. We should hear more from
the Balloon as it approaches the Chinese coastline and then
onto Japan!
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